
From:   
Sent: Thursday, September 1, 2022 12:46 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Excel Energy Rate Increase 
 
To Whom it may concern:  
 
This email is in response to Docket # EL22-017. The desire for Excel Energy to leverage a large revenue 
increase at this point in time, seems ill-advised and should not happen without a public hearing on the 
issue. Thanks! 
 
Dustan Roed 

 
Sioux Falls, SD 57103 

 
 

 




